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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

I am opposed to the plan to open 53,000 acres in the Great Burn Recommended Wilderness to snowmobiles. I

am particularly concerned about the devastating effect on the resident goat herd. 

 

 

I support designating the entire Hoodoo Roadless area as Recommended Wilderness. 

 

Opening 53,000 acres in the Hoodoo Roadless area will lead to devastation of the resident goat herd and to

additional opening of potential wilderness to logging and roads. This would destroy any opportunity to establish

future wilderness areas. 

 

Thank you for your great effort to get this right for future generations.


